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Corporations steal billions from Africa to put in tax havens
Money could be spent on decent public services
______________________________________________

This is a RadioLabour special report recorded on Tuesday, July 18 , 2017. I'm Marc Belanger.
Billions of dollars are being sucked out of developing countries by corporations who demand tax breaks or other financial incentives. The money taken out of the economically poor countries are then hidden in tax havens where little or no tax is levied. For example, more money is taken out of Africa by corporations than the whole world sends to the continent in development aide. The result is that essential services such as health care are robbed of financial resources. Labour organizations are doing their best to publicize the corporate robbing of developing countries. One of those organizations is Public Services Interanatinal. The PSI represents 20 million workers who are members of 700 unions in 154 countries. It has been conducting a campaign to help more people understand that global regulations and investment rules plus corporate greed are allowing billions to be stolen from economically poor countries all over the world. As part of its global campaign for tax justice the PSI has released a report about corporations and how they steal money from the poor.

You can find out more about the PSI campaign for tax justice by visiting its website at: www.world-psi.org.
END

And that’s it. International labour news you can use. Follow us on Twitter @radiolabour.net  I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.

